
Induction Ceremony Information and Requirements 

The Beta Club Induction Ceremony will be held on December 5th at 1:20 pm in the Sumter Central High 

School’s Gymnasium. All members, new and returning, are required to participate in the induction 

ceremony. You are allowed to bring 2 guests. Students will not be allowed to sign-out to come watch the 

ceremony. All guests must park in the student parking lot and enter through the gym doors. 

Dress Requirements: 

All inductees, new and returning, are required to dress in professional business attire. Please see the 

following requirements for young men and young ladies. 

Young Men: 

• White button up shirt 

• Black slacks with belt 

• Red or black tie (optional) 

• Black dress shoes 

Young Ladies 

• Option 1: White or black dress 

• Option 2: White top with black knee-length skirt or black dress pants 

• Black dress shoes (preferably flats) 

o Closed toe and no outrageous heel 

Refreshments: 

We will have refreshments in the concession area of the gym. Each member is asked to bring at least 

one item for the reception. I have assigned a category to each grade. I will be supplying the drinks, 

plates, utensils, ice and anything else we may need. 

• Freshman and Juniors 

o Desserts 

o Examples: cookies, cupcakes, pre-sliced cakes, etc... 

• Sophomores and Seniors 

o Finger foods 

o Examples: fruit tray, chips and dip, cheese tray, sandwich tray, etc... 

Questions: 

For any further questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Hailey Tarver (Beta Club Sponsor).  

Email: htarver@sumter.k12.al.us 


